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An Ad Hoc Mathematics Curriculum Committee has been formed and 

is scheduled to hold its fourth meeting on Monday, January 27, 2014, at 

5:30 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support Center 

located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of the ad hoc mathematics 

curriculum committee is to involve all stakeholders in the review and 

selection of Common Core Standards-aligned mathematics curriculum to 

be adopted for use as the primary instructional resource in all KUSD middle 

and high schools. The agenda for this meeting includes the following 

topics: 

 Presentation of Findings and Recommendations of the 
Secondary Mathematics Curriculum Audit by Dr. Randall Clegg 

 Q&A by Ad Hoc Committee Members 
 
 
     Dr. Joseph Mangi 

       Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 


